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NOTICE OF HEARING

The Zoning Hearing Board of the Township of Derry will hold a public hearing on Wednesday,
July 17, 2019, at 6:00 PM in the Meeting Room of the Derry Township Municipal Complex,
Administration Building, located at 600 Clearwater Rd., Hershey, PA. Beginning at the
scheduled hour, the Board will consider the following petition:

Petition 2019-10 as filed by Brian Peda, regarding property owned by Brian A. Peda and Erin
M. Peda, located at 998 Greenlea Rd., Hershey, PA, in the Hershey Mixed Use zoning
district. The property is improved with a single-family dwelling. Petitioner proposes to install a
fence. Relief is sought from, but not necessarily limited to, the maximum height of a fence
panel located within 10 feet of a street right-of-way line. The property is identified on the
Dauphin County tax maps as 24-074-090.

All interested parties are invited to attend.



